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Naming Advisory Committee Report – Third Quarter 2018 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the report of the General Manager, Community Services Department dated 

September 20, 2018 be received as information. 

 
History 
At the October 1, 2018 Standing Policy Committee on Planning, Development and 
Community Services meeting, a report of the General Manager, Community Services 
Department, dated September 20, 2018 was considered. 
 
Your Committee was advised that after consideration of the naming policy and its 
guidelines and consultation with Administration, the Naming Advisory Committee 
recommended that the names ‘Brooke’ and ‘Schmeiser’ be added to the Names Master 
List (Unassigned).  This has been approved and your Committee is forwarding the Third 
Quarter Report of the Naming Advisory Committee to City Council for information. 
 
 
Attachment 
September 20, 2018 report of the General Manager, Community Services Department 


